
We, the residents of Kenyon, Girard, Whitney, and Sherman Streets, oppose the use of 44 
Kenyon Street as a commercial establishment of any kind. We demand that the owner of this 
property immediately discontinue all advertising of this property as an extended-stay hotel, and 
return the property to single family use as restricted by its R-7 zoning. 
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